
SUNDAY, AUGUST 1, 2010 

EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
Sick/Shut-In Visitation: Contact the office. 

  
Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 

  
Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 

coming weekend. 
  

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  August 2nd NO MASS 

Tuesday August 3rd NO MASS 

Wednesday August 4th NO MASS 

Thursday August 5th NO MASS 

Friday August 6th NO MASS 

Saturday August 7th 5:00pm Brian Maxwell 
Sunday August 8th 10:30am Anne & Lawrence 

Murphy; son Frank 
 

Shut-Ins 
If you know of someone who can’t make it to Mass on a regular basis; we 
encourage you to take an extra copy of the Bulletin and New Freeman and drop 
it off to them. If you aren’t able to deliver a bulletin, please contact the office, 
we would be happy to mail copies out to them. 

We welcome Fr. David Martin who has graciously agreed to 
celebrate this weekend’s Masses on very short notice. We 
are also confident that we will be able to welcome another 
priest next weekend as well. Although, exactly who that 

will be hasn’t been completely finalized yet… 
 

 
 

As you all know, Fr. Doucet won’t be getting out and about 
a whole lot over the coming weeks. Should you need to get 
in touch with him, please feel free to email him directly: 

 
frpaul@holytrinitysj.com 

 
 
COLLECTION 
July 25th   

 
2010 

 
2009 

Envelopes 1329 1063 

Loose 87 72 

Building Fund 15 398 

Needy 69 49 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Building Fund 
If you wish to make a donation to our Building Fund in memory of a loved one, 
simply write their name and “In Memory of” on one of our Building Fund 
Envelopes (found at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the collection. 
 

649 
Our next draw starts on August 28th. The cutoff date is August 21st. Contact 
Stella (652-2565) for more information or to submit your numbers. 

 
Mass For Those Living With Cancer  
Are you or someone close to you living with cancer? Prayerful support from 
people they love can be a source of strength and healing. On Monday, August 
9th at 7pm, St. Pius X will offer a Mass for the intention of people living with 
cancer and for their families and friends. Following Mass, the Sacrament of 
Anointing will be offered to those who request it. 



The Catholic Bookstore 
They have new summer hours in place effective immediately. 
 

Monday Closed 
Tuesday - Friday 9am - 5pm 
Saturday 9am - 1pm 
Sunday Closed 

 

 
Volunteers Wanted 
The Rocmaura Auxiliary is looking for new members who are interested in 
improving the quality of life for Rocmaura residents by raising funds and 
providing volunteers to assist with activities. If you would like more 
information, please call Marie Murphy (849-4496) or Karen Corbin (847-0080). 
 
Habitat for Humanity 
Habitat is now taking applications for a new home to be built this year and it 
may be in the Saint John or Kennebecasis Valley area. Applicants must meet the 
criteria set out by Habitat. It is a hand-up, not a hand out. Applications 
available at ReStore, 388 Rothesay Avenue, Monday-Friday 8:30am - 5pm, 
Saturday 8:30am - 1pm. Applications to be returned to ReStore, attention 
“Family Select Committee.”  For more information, call ReStore @ 635-7867. 
 
Pilgrimage 
Annual Walking Pilgrimage to the shrine of St. Francis in Skiff Lake, NB will take 
place on Saturday, August 7th and Sunday, August 8th. Pilgrimage will begin in 
MacAdam and end at Skiff Lake. Transportation and food along trail provided. 
For more information, or to register, please contact Tera Vellenoweth by phone 
(506-472-0694) or email (teravel@gmail.com). 
 
World Youth Day 
The next WYD happens in August 2011 in Madrid, Spain. The Diocese continues 
to accept applications from those between the ages of 18 - 35. Contact 
Madelyn (506-444-6025 or cmramier@nb.sympatico.ca) for more information. 
 
Weekly Christian Meditation 
The Villa Madonna invites you join them every Tuesday morning from 10-
10:45am. Includes a 15 minute taped reflection by Benedictine Monk John 
Main, followed by 25 minutes of silent mediation. There is no cost, but there is 
a free-will donation at the coffee break. For more information, or to register, 
contact the Villa Madonna @ 849-5125. 

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 


